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Diary Dates 
 

 

December 

17th Flu Vaccination – YR-Y5 

 Infant Production – 6pm 

18th  Infant Production – 1.30pm 

 Junior Production – 6pm 

19th  Junior Production – 1.30pm 

 Pre-School Production – 

6pm 

20th        Christmas Parties (Non-

Uniform) 

21st  Carol Service 1.15pm 

 Last day of term 

 

January 2019 

7th  INSET – No school for 

children 

8th  Return to school 

9th  Year 1 & 2 start swimming  

29th  Height, weight and vision – 

Year R & 6 

 

February  

15th  Last day of term 

25th  INSET – No school for 

children 

26th  Return to school 

26th  Class 1 start Gymnastics 

  

 

 
 

 
 

Christmas Fayre 
Thank you to everyone who came to support the 

Christmas Fayre – the children had a wonderful time.  A 

huge thank you also to the children from Class 4 who 

organised stalls, created games and gathered raffle prizes 

etc.  A whopping £584.55 was raised towards our next 

residential visit.  

 

Christmas Carols 
On Monday children from Class 4 walked to the new 

Forest Campus to sing carols for the staff and students.  

They sang beautifully and were treated to delicious 

chocolate cake!  For a photo, see our Twitter page.  

 

Christmas Trips 
Both Pre-School and Class 1 have enjoyed trips to see 

Santa this year.  Pre-School went to Perrygrove, whilst Class 

1 had a fabulous day at West Midlands Safari Park, looking 

at all of the animals that they have been learning about, 

before taking a ride on a magical sleigh and visiting Santa 

in his grotto.  Many thank to the parents who 

accompanied us on these trips.  

 

Christmas Performances 
Please return any unwanted tickets to school as we are 

running a waiting list for anyone who would like additional 

tickets.  Please note that any children attending will need 

a ticket (school siblings will have had an opportunity to 

watch the plays in school.) 

 

Christmas Parties 
Christmas Parties will be held next Thursday.  A letter from 

your child’s class will come home with more information.  

Children are welcome to come into school in their party 

clothes.  

 

Carol Service 
To celebrate Christmas, we will be holding our Carol 

Service in the school hall on Friday 21st December.  All are 

welcome to join us.  
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Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 
 

Pre-School         Frankie and Sam 
 
Class 1              Alister, Isabelle and Willow-Grace         
                
Class 2             Jenson P and Willow 
 
Class 3              Archie and Isla H 
 
Class 4              Ethan and Archie 
 


